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Attendance & Punctuality 
Week commencing 20th May, the whole school attendance was 92.02% which is significantly 

below the expected levels.  

This week, 13 children were late to school.  Please help your child to be punctual.  If you need 

any support at all with improving your child’s attendance, please do not hesitate to come into 

school. 

Diary 

Dates 

Monday 3rd June School re-opens 

Monday 3rd June C3/4 Cross Country (Newby Hall) – AM 

Tuesday 4th June C4 Kwik Cricket 

5th to 7th June C4 – Residential trip to Kingswood Dearne Valley 

Thursday 6th June NYCC Selection briefing meeting at RGS (Year 5 parents) – 7-9pm 

Friday 7th June Deadline for Hog Roast orders 

10th to 14th June Enrichment Week – Be kind to your mind 

Tuesday 11th June C2 – Captain Cook Museum (Middlesborough) 

Tuesday 11th June C4 – Mini Orange Tennis 

Thursday 13th June Seekers Club 

Monday 17th June C4 – Ripon Grammar School Science 

Tuesday 18th June Ripon Grammar Transition Day 

Friday 21st June Fountains Got Talent – Tickets on sale at the door £1 each 

 

Please remember to buy your Hog Roast tickets before Friday 7th June 

 

Thanks to all those who helped with the 10k. Once again it was a great event and when we have the total amount of money raised we 

will let you know. 

 

This is such a huge fundraiser for the school and without it we will have significantly less money to spend enriching our children’s time 

at school.  We have had many people say what a shame it would be if this event doesn’t happen again but as yet we have had no 

offers to help. We understand that people feel it is a big responsibility to take on and so are aiming to have the event organised by a 

committee of people. If you can help please let us know, we will send out a letter with more information soon.  
 

 

 

 

 

Action Ripon Grammar School – Year 6 testing takes place on Saturday 14th September 2019 

Lost Property – Please can you come into school & check the lost property box and take 

anything belonging to you.  If these items are not claimed, we will add to the upcoming 

second hand uniform sale.  If you have any uniform at home that you would like to 

donate to the sale, please bring into school.  
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Forest School 

This week the children went on a sear h for living things 

in and around the school grounds. They grouped the 

animals they found into vertebrates and invertebrates. 

During their exploring time they enjoyed den building, 

craft and mud play.  

Congratulations 

Miss Wray is happy to announce that she is pregnant 

with her second child.  I am sure you will all join me in 

congratulating her on this exciting news. 

 

Have a wonderful half term holiday and we look forward to welcoming you all back in 

school on Monday 3rd June. 


